
.erence between the Dominion and the provinces for the consideration
lie recommendations of the Rowell-ýSirois commission. We trust that
,iii be possible for you und your colleagues to make siniilar arrange-
ts to enable you to attend a conference at some inutually convenient
towards the middle of that month.

Yours Sincerely,

(Signed) W. L. MACKENZIE KING.

P.S. It is the Government's intention to have this communicationi
ed in both Flouses of Parliament, on Thurslay, Noveznber 7, iminedi-
y after the opening proeeedings. I would ask that, meanwhile, the
anunication itself miglit be regarded as confidential.


